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The year for cheetah conservation began and ended working towards developing a strategic 
plan in eastern and southern African range countries. In December, 38 southern African and 
international cheetah and wild dog specialist met in Botswana to develop a regional strategy. 
The strategy encourages the incorporation of cheetah and wild dog conservation requirements 
into land use planning, human wildlife conflict resolution strategies to be implemented 
regionally, and the development of training and capacity building programs which can be 
adopted and implemented by southern African range countries. 
 
The meeting was organized by Sarah Durant and Rosie Woodroffe from WCS/ZSL in 
collaboration with the IUCN/SSC Cat Specialist Group and Canid Specialist Group. 


